High Street Primary Academy

4 REACH
AY'

Newsletter

Friday 20th October 2017

L 888 8882 2 2 2 0 2 a'a'0's'8ee S S S 2 0 S S S S e e eSS s s e 0 S 0 e aes s s s s s e s S S S S S S eSS S S S S S 8 S 0 S e e e s s s S ¢

X 2 2 X X 2 2 2 0 2 20 00 X 2 2 2 0 0 20 2 0 0 0 0 06 26 2 0

L8 8 8 2 82 e 2o 0o s e e e e s s sssssssssssssssssesssssssssssesssssssssssessssssses

XXXXXXXX\XXX\XXX §\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\
N

N Upcoming Dates

N
N

§ 30/10—First day back to

A\ school
AN

“\ 30/10—Visual Screenings for
§ Reception Children

20/10 — Last day of school
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§ 31/10—Halloween Fancy Dress jgi
< 08/11 & 09/11 - Parents
§ Evenings EE
§ 23/11—Non Pupil Day
§ 19/12—Last day of term %
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School Dinners

The new menu for school dinners will

and fill in a form to check if you are
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Secondary School Applications

The deadline for secondary school applications for the Year 6 children is 31st October 2017.
All applications must reach the Local Authority by this date.

The way to make an application is either:

Applying for places on-line which is simple, convenient, time-saving, and you will receive an instant
acknowledgement that the application has been received

OR

Print and fill in the application form from the admissions website and return it either to a Plymouth
primary school or direct to the School Admissions Team.

Non Pupil Day

There will be a non pupil day on
Thursday 23rd November.
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festival. We will be deliverin
the harvest gifts to Shekinah st
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start when we return after the

half term. It is full of healthy, nutritious and delicious meals. Children
have been sent home with a copy of the menu today.

A reminder that all Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children are entitled
to a free school meal.

For Years 3/4/5/6 children, if you have not yet done so, please come

eligible for free school meals.
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Halloween Fancy Dress ¢

On Tuesday 31st October we
will be having Halloween
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fancy dress. Children can
come to school in an age
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appropriate costume. There
will be a special Halloween

lunch with bat *
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Parents Evenings

We will be having parents
evenings on Wednesday
8th and Thursday 9th
November. Letters will be
going home shortly.
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Half Term
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We hope you all have a
lovely half term! All
children are back on

Monday 30th October.
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